
November 17, 2015 

Tuesday, November 17, 2015 the Jasper County Board of Supervisors met in regular session at 9:30 

a.m. with Supervisors Carpenter, Brock and Stevenson present and accounted for; Chairman Carpenter 

presiding. 

Elderly Nutrition Director, Kelli Van Manen asked the Board to approve the Aging Resources of 

Central Iowa Application for Funding in the amount of $115,000. The contract period would be July 1, 2016 

through June 30, 2018.   

Motion by Stevenson, seconded by Brock to approve the Aging Resources of Central Iowa 

Application for Funding in the amount of $115,000. 

YEA: STEVENSON, CARPENTER, BROCK 

 Motion by Brock, seconded by Stevenson to approve Board of Supervisors minutes for November 10, 

2015. 

YEA: CARPENTER, STEVENSON, BROCK 

There was no new information pertaining to the Jasper County Care Facility demolition. 

 There were no board appointments. 

 Central Points Coordinator, Jody Eaton invited the Elected Officials to the Human Services Providers 

meeting on December 2, 2015 at 8:30am at The Salvation Army. 

 Motion by Stevenson, seconded by Brock to adjourn the Tuesday, November 17, 2015 meeting of the 

Jasper County Board of Supervisors. 

YEA: CARPENTER, STEVENSON, BROCK 

 

________________________________________  _____________________________________ 
    Susan Young, Auditor’s Clerk        Denny Carpenter, Chairman 
 


